Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Library and Information Services
Library Directors Meeting

The Division of Library and Information Services announces a meeting of directors of large public libraries in Florida.

DATE AND TIME: February 28, 2007, 10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. (Eastern Time)

PLACE: R. A. Gray Building, 500 S. Bronough Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0250

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Services and programs common to large public libraries in Florida.

For more information, you may contact: Loretta L. Flowers, R. A. Gray Building, 500 S. Bronough Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0250, lflowers@dos.state.fl.us, (850)245-6622, 205.6622 (Suncom).

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the meeting by contacting: Loretta L. Flowers, R. A. Gray Building, 500 S. Bronough Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0250, lflowers@dos.state.fl.us, (850)245-6636, 205-6636 (Suncom). If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
